
TOWN OF ARLINGTON 
MINUTES OF THE PERMANENT TOWN 

BUILDING COMMITTEE MEETING 

Date: December 1, 2020 
Time: 7:00PM  
Location: Each of the Committee Members and the Guests Participated Utilizing the ZOOM 
Videoconferencing Platform or by Phone Conference 

Attendance: Allen Reedy, Jim Feeney, Bob Jefferson, John Maher, Peter Martini, Brett Lambert, 
Michael Mason              (Absent: Adam Champdelaine, Bill Hayner)   

Guests: Steve Kirby, Josh Sydney, Michael Rademacher, David Steeves, Jeff Alberti 

The Chairman Allen Reedy called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 

TOWN  YARD PROJECT 
The Chairman reviewed the action of Town Meeting that overwhelmingly approved the project by a 
vote of 237-9. Mr. Sydney reported the high level of responses of the sub trades to the project’s RFQ 
invitation. Mr. Maher will continue as the committee’s point person for the project. 

CENTRAL SCHOOL 
Mr. Kirby gave an update on the progress of the work. Framing and drywall work is proceeding in 
the multipurpose room. Structural concerns for the boiler room floor are being reviewed. A new 
change order will be presented at the next meeting. Mr. Kirby briefly reviewed the various aspects of 
same. 

Whereupon a motion was made by Maher seconded by Jefferson to adjourn at 7:21 PM and it was 
unanimously voted. 

            Respectfully Submitted, 
            John F. Maher, Clerk        


